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E-filing, January 14, 2008 

RE: FERC Docket No. CP07-208-000 
Rockies Express East Natural Gas Pipeline 

Please consider the Christian County Farm Bureau's Concerns with the Rockies 
Express Pipeline: 

Our main concern is that the pipeline be buried with a minimum of five feet of top 
cover where the route crosses agricultural land, regardless of whether the route 
crosses an existing pipeline. 

Due to deep tillage being used in Centra! Illinois and an abundance of drain tile 
networks, three feet of top cover is inadequate for purposes of maintaining proper 
drainage, ensuring farm safety and minimizing disruptions to farming operations. 

Thank you for your considerations of these comments. We are available to discuss 
these comments and any questions you may have. 

Sincerely, 

Eric B. Johnson, Manager 
Christian County Farm Bureau • 
www.farmbureaunews.com 

Christian County Farm Bureau 
400 W. Market St. 
Taylorville, IL62568 
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